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Date: 6/24/2024 

PHC Medi-Cal 

Important Provider Notice: 486 
 

Subject: Long Term Care Part B Billing Changes - Effective 1/1/2024 

This is to inform Long Term Care providers and their billing staff that Partnership HealthPlan of California 
(Partnership) is requiring that Part B services be billed with detailed service lines on the claim form.  Currently, 
Partnership cannot accept LTC Part B claims billed without any services lines as indicated in the Medi-Cal 
Provider Manual.  Please see an example of how LTC Part B claims should be billed: 
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Providers should also include a copy of the Medicare Part B Explanation of Benefits to the claim. 
 
For further information regarding this process, please contact the Partnership Claims Department at (707) 863-
4130. 


